Port Norfolk Civic League Meeting
October 3, 2013
Meeting was called to order at 7:10
Shaun Hughes our new Neat Officer spoke about vacant dwellings, larcenies from autos, and speeding. His number is 235-4556.
Iva Faust the coordinator for the Gala for the opening of the Colored Community Library invited everyone to the Gala which is Dec 21st at the Edmonds Center.
Paul Butler – City Inspector ask that we do not put our trash out until Thursday. He also discussed 400 Mt. Vernon.

Amy made a motion and Will Seconded to dispense with the reading of the minutes.  Motion passed.
Treasurer – 1356.46 total, 2064.90 for parks and -708.44 for the league.  League has borrowed monies from parks.

Lalonda Wilson spoke to us about Gift Box Boutique.
Cynthia Davis spoke about T.T.S  - Cycle Social Forum

We have 105 members.

Paul – Fountain Park – There will be a clean-up Oct 12th. 10 pm

Will – Environmental – Will get a dumpster for the cleanup.

Porch Talk – Boo-Yah Registration will be in the Porch Talk, 20th is the Deadline.

Homes Tour has 5 homes it will be Dec. 15, 3-7pm

Stabilization – be sure to get a permit from HPC

Amy – They have 100 runners for Boo-Yah.  Anyone who wish to help should  contact Amy.
Old Business – Election of officers – All Officers will remain, Nomination from the floor in Nov.
New Business – Kim will be the Historian.

Amy show the third place award won at the the VA Neighborhood conference for project of the year. 
 Adjourned 8:10.

